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I hope this mes-

sage finds you all 

well. We have 

had a great year 

here in the 

Burlingame Hills 

and I hope to see 

many of you at 

our Annual Meet-

ing on November 

4 at the Burlingame Community 

Center. This is a great opportunity 

for our community to come togeth-

er, share ideas and hear from our 

local Sheriff.   

We had many successful Neighbor-

hood Parties this Spring/Summer, 

and while I was not able to attend 

all of them, I did manage to get to 

many of them. I love meeting all of 

you in our wonderful neighborhood, 

and more importantly, I hope that 

many of you made some new con-

nections and friendships. Your 

neighbors are such an important 

resource in difficult times and if we 

have a natural disaster, we will 

need to rely on one another for 

help. I challenge you to make an 

effort to meet your closest neigh-

bors if you haven’t already.  

In addition to the license plate read-

er cameras at the top of Summit 

Drive and Margarita Avenue, I am 

happy to report that we have three 

additional ones installed here in the 

Hills and a fourth will be installed 

soon. The Sheriff’s Office and Flock 

Cameras determined the best loca-

tion for these cameras and we hope 

they will continue to be a theft de-

terrent. This topic will be addressed 

at the Annual Meeting, so come with 

your questions, if you have any.  

I would like to take this opportunity 

to thank our hard-working volunteer 

Board of Directors that serves all of 

you. We have a wonderful group 

that works well together and we 

have a lot of fun. I feel that I have 

made some wonderful friends on 

our BHIA Board and feel lucky to 

work with all of them. If you have 

any interest in getting involved in 

our community, please reach out!  

I am out walking the Hills most days 

with my dog, Jeff, a big black poo-

dle, so if you see me, please stop 

and say hi. I truly enjoy meeting all 

of you.   

Warmly, Amy Sanford  

President, BHIA  

amy@burlingamehills.org 

Newton neighborhood party 

Our 100% volunteer Board of Directors* 

Michael Corbett 

Treasurer 

Canyon Road 

  

Nick Ho 

Director 

Valdeflores Drive 

 

Pam Shaffer 

Director (elected by the 

Board to fill a vacancy)  

La Mesa Drive 

 

Rodrigo Espinosa 

Howland Hill Lane  

 

Susan Dan 

Director 

Adeline Drive 
 

 
 

Presidents Emeriti 

(non-voting members) 
 

Gus Petropoulos 

Adeline Drive 
 

Steve Epstein 

Tiptoe Lane  

  

 

Amy Sanford 

President 

Los Robles Drive 

 

     Don Dains 

Director 

Adeline Drive 

  

Guy Anthony 

Director 

Hillside Drive  

 

Jan Akers 

Secretary 

Tiptoe Lane 

 

Jeani Delagardelle 

Director 

Howland Hill Lane  

 

John Keller 

Vice President 

Tiptoe Lane 

* Board member profiles are availa-

ble at your Community Association 

website, www.burlingamehills.org/

board-of-directors 


